Selectmen's Meeting, Monday, April 5, 1993

Present: Phil Dwight, Chairman, Dave Boule”. Tom Davis,
Selectmen, Betty Shaw, Secretary.

Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM.

Selectmen signed the employees new pay schedule, and supplemental
intent to cut.

Dave moved to accept the minutes of the March 22 as submitted.
Second, Tom. All in favor.

Brian Brown, Police Chief, submitted a valuation report on
Cameron Brown. He is now off his probation and Selectmen will
notify Cameron.

Brian also asked if funds had been put in his budget for a
printer. Equipment up to $500 is part of the budget. He will be
checking into replacing the printer he has since some of the new
forms can not be printed on the one he has.

Selectmen reviewed the bill from the Sewer Commissioners.

Mike Salera, Hancock Estates met to discuss a vield tax bill of
$2,289 which he received. Since he did not submit the final cut
as requested in 1991, his bill was twice the value on the intent
toe cut. He submitted a final report of cut this evening.
Selectmen will do some research before making a decision on his
regquest for reconsideration of the bill.

Mr. Weston reguested time to pay his yield tax bill as the logger
still owes him money on the cut. He has agreed to pay $600 by
May 15th and hopes to pay the balance during the summer.

Mr. Weston will be doing some work on his property which is under
CUV., HMe will be installing culverts to help drainage and will
move some Jgravel to upgrade the land.

Selectmen have agreed to hold the auction on the former Hickey
property on April 28 at 10:00 AM/ Notice will be placed in the
Union Leader, Xeene Sentinel, and Peterborough Transcript.

Selectmen agreed to allow an extension to May 1 for a property
owner to submit completed plans from a survevor while applving
for CUV.

Meeting adjourned 8:46 ens



